
Friday, March 7, 2023 

STUDENT SAFETY! Please be mindful and respectful when driving in the alleyway to the east and south 
of our school. If you choose to use the alley to pick up/drop off your child, please do not park directly in 
front of garages that face the alley and please drive with care as many of our students and their families 
cross here to access their vehicles or their homes in the neighborhood. Remember that our Staff Parking 
lot is not permitted for parents to drop off/pick up students. Help us by keeping our parking lot safe for 
everyone by not using it as a drop off or pick up location for your child. Only students requiring access 
due to limited mobility may access the handicap parking stalls in our lot.   
 
Coming Up Next Week 
 

Tuesday, March 7 – Subway Hot Lunch 
 
 

Friday, March 10 – Tuesday/Thursday Kindergarten Attends 
Friday, March 10 – JERSEY DAY 
Friday, March 10 – Report Cards Available on PowerSchool  
 
*Check out next Friday’s Newsletter for detailed information about Celebration of Learning and 
Parent/Teacher Interviews. 
 

Reminders 

- Grade 1 to 5 Digital Registrations were emailed out on Monday, February 27.  Please CLICK HERE for 
more details.  If you did not receive a registration, please call the office at (403) 328-9965. 

- Kindergarten Registration for the 2023/24 school year has begun.  Visit our website for more 
information on how to register. 

- Do you have paper towel and/or toilet paper rolls that we could have to use for our March Maker’s 
Space student activity?  If you do, please send them with your child to class or drop them off at the 
office.  Thank you! 

- Lethbridge School Division is partnering with VistaPrint to bring official Green Shirt T-shirts to our 
schools.  CLICK HERE for all the details on how to order. 
 

Coming Up This Month & Next Month 

March 13 – Last day to order Edo Japan Hot Lunch on School Cash Online 
March 15 & 16 – Kindergarten Parent/Teacher Interviews (no school for Kindergarten students) 
March 16 – Grades 1 to 5 Parent/Teacher Interviews in the PM only (students dismissed at 12:37pm) 
March 17 – PL Day NO SCHOOL for Students 
March 21 – Rock Your Socks (World Down Syndrome Day) 
March 22 – Edo Japan Hot Lunch 
March 27 – Wear Purple (Epilepsy Awareness Day) 
March 29 – Recognition Assembly 
 
For more information about upcoming events at the school, please visit the CALENDAR on our website. 
 
The March Elementary Indigenous Education Newsletter is available on our website. 
The March Multi-Cultural & Diversity Newsletter is available on our website. 
 

https://ps.lethsd.ab.ca/public/
https://pm.lethsd.ab.ca/home/news/post/2023-2024-registration-information
https://pm.lethsd.ab.ca/home/news/post/2023-24-kindergarten-registration
https://pm.lethsd.ab.ca/download/411065
https://lethbridge.schoolcashonline.com/
https://pm.lethsd.ab.ca/calendar
https://pm.lethsd.ab.ca/download/411056
https://pm.lethsd.ab.ca/download/410372


Check out the COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT section on our website for a list of activities, programs and 
events happening in our community. 
 
Happy March! 

https://pm.lethsd.ab.ca/community-engagement

